
Re: Special Election results and Saturday Ladder League

From: Canadian Lakes PickleBall (pickleballcanadianlakes@gmail.com)

To: itsakathy@gmail.com

Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 at 06:49 PM CDT

Hello again, 

We had our election today. There were 29 people in attendance. 

The new board received overwhelming support in votes. 

Below are the board members and the officer positions. 

Dave and Kathy want to thank everyone who volunteered to serve and sent messages of support even though they
couldn’t attend the meeting. 

Keep reading and you’ll find the Saturday Ladder league results as well. 

2024 CLPBC Board:
Grinzinger, David President 989-621-7128 dgrinzinger@hotmail.com
Battle, Kathy Vice President 989-620-0071 itsakathy@gmail.com
Zaun, Mark    Treasurer  248-877-2789  markzaun@charter.net
Hovey, Wendy   Secretary  989-289-0946  wendyshovey@gmail.com
Highfield,Tim   Member at Large  231-629-1004  thighfield@charter.net 

Ladder League results:

Lots of pickleballers, we had 9 courts full of great play.
Big winners were Wally Kiehler, Milliane Mauro, Cindy
Galea, and Sue VanderSchaff all with the perfect score.

Get there early on Saturday, we have a lot of guest coming
To play.

Thanks,
Tom
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